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Dear Sir:

I support continued use of Southern Airways Express service to and from the Altoona (AOO)
Airport.

Southern Airways Express delivered the best air service results in the past 8 years.

Southern Airways Express reliability and on-time performance are the best in the country.

Southern Airways Express fleet of aircraft affords more space and luggage capacity than other 9
seat aircraft.

Respectfully,

Gerald McNulty

Fort Myers, FL 33912


